Little Treasures Newsletter May 2015

Funding

Children who only attend nursery for their funded hours are not due in on:

Mon 4th May

Tue 5th May

Fri 22nd May

Graduation

The pre-school graduation ceremony will be held on Fri 12th June at 1.45pm. All families of pre-school children are welcome to attend. The ceremony will last for approximately 45 minutes.

Policy

Please find attached a copy of our Sun Care Policy.

We would welcome any comments or suggestions
you may have regarding this policy. Parental
engagement is an important aspect of nursery life
as it allows us to meet your expectations and
provide the best possible care for your child.

Please feel free to speak to a member of staff or
complete a comments sheet, located at the shoe
rack, if you have any comments or suggestions.





Healthy Recipe

Please find
attached a copy of
a healthy recipe for
you and your child
to make and enjoy.

Public Holidays

The nursery will be closed on the following day

Monday 25th May

There will be no charge for this day.

Parents Evenings

Lion Group Mon 18th May 4.00-5.40pm Monkey Group Tue 19th May 4.00-5.40pm Zebra Group Wed 20th May 4.00-5.40pm Giraffe Group Thurs 21st May 4.30-5.40pm

Time sheets can be found at the Parents
Notice Board

Funding

Could all parents please be aware that there will be reduced government funded sessions on the weeks commencing 4th May, 18th May and 25th May. Fees for these weeks will be adjusted to accommodate this.